
Questions & Answers #5 to 
Request for Proposals (RFP) 

Statewide Public Safety Wireless Communications System  
RFP #060B9800036 

October 21, 2008 
 
Ladies/Gentlemen: 
 
The Department of Information Technology received the following questions by e-mail for the 
above referenced RFP, and they are answered below for all Offerors: 
 
128. Attachment F - Price Sheets – F4:  Based on the RFP and the subsequent addenda, we 
have determined that the State requires vendors to provide over 75 E-size maps and 150 8 1/5 by 
11 size maps with each Technical Volume of the proposal (1 original + 10 copies). It is our 
assumption that the E-size maps will be collectively shared among the State’s evaluation 
committee rather than each member having a complete set of their own.  If that is correct, would 
it be more suitable to provide the State with fewer copies of the E-Size maps?  For the E-Size 
maps, would one original and three copies be sufficient?  This question is asked in the spirit of 
providing the State with sufficient copies to meet its needs without inundating the State with 
excessive copies of oversized material.  
Answer: The State would like the required documentation (maps, etc.) as stated in 
the RFP and modified by Addenda, to remain as stated.   
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